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                                                                                  Caen, June 11, 2018  
Prof. Krzysztof Rusek 
Director of SLCJ 
Warszawa 
 
Dear	Krzysztof,		
																		 
		

With	this	letter	I	would	like	to	express	a	strong	support	of	NuPECC	for	the	new	initiative	
ŚLCJ@ECOS	which	is	proposed	for	the	new	edition	of	roadmap	of	research	infrastructures	
in	Poland.	This	initiative	is	directly	in	line	with	the	recently	published	NuPECC	Long	Range	
Plan	in	Nuclear	Physics	http://www.nupecc.org/lrp2016/Documents/lrp2017.pdf	and	the	
ECOS	 initiative	 http://www.nupecc.org/index.php?display=ecos/ecos.	 The	 proposed	
construction	 of	 a	 new	 high-intensity	 accelerator	 in	 Warsaw	 would	 open	 exciting	 new	
possibilities	 for	 research	 in	 fundamental	 nuclear	 physics	 (ex.	 study	 of	 Super	 Heavy	
Elements)	and	in	numerous,	in	particular	medical	applications.	The	ŚLCJ@ECOS	will	allow	
hosting	the	most	advanced	detection	systems	(ex.	AGATA,	PARIS	and	NEDA)	developed	by	
international	consortia	and	used	today	at	other	European	infrastructures.	This	ambitious	
project	will	also	reinforce	the	position	of	Polish	nuclear	physics	community	in	Europe	and	
largely	increase	capabilities	of	training	of	young	researchers	and	engineers	in	Poland.		
	
Sincerely yours,  

                                                                  
 Prof. Marek Lewitowicz  
 NuPECC Chair  
 GANIL, Caen, France 
                                                                                   
 


